Republic of Liberia
Public Procurement & Concessions Commission

Executive Mansion Grounds, Capitol Hill, Monrovia, Liberia

Website: www.ppcc.gov.Ir | Email: info@ppcc.gov.Ir | Phone Short Code: 4357

Ref. PPCC/RL/CEO/0675/°19
October 17, 2019

Harris Fomba Tarnue, Esq.
PRINCIPAL/CEO

Booker Washington Institute
Republic of Liberia

Dear Hon. Tarnue:

Subject: REQUEST FOR NO OBJECTION TO AWARD FRAMEWORK CONTRACT TO
HARBEL SUPERMARKET CORPORATION FOR THE SUPPLY OF ASSORTED NON
FROZEN IMPORTED FOOD FOR STUDENT FEEDING FOR FISCAL YEAR 2019/2020

We present our compliments and acknowledge receipt of your letter which informed the Commission of
the Booker Washington Institute decision to award a framework contract to Harbel Supermarket
Corporation for the supply of assorted non-frozen imported food (“the Goods™) for a monthly amount not
to exceed US$19,167.00 (nineteen thousand one hundred and sixty-seven United States Dollars).

The Commission notes your assertions and relying on your insurance informs you that the intent of the
Booker Washing Institute is in compliance with the PPCA, 2010, and thus advises that the Booker

us agvises that the Booker
Washington Institute proceed to sign a framework agreement with the selected bidder for the supply
of the Goods as indicated above for the agreed unit prices stipulated in the contract. We ask that you

kindly forward a signed copy of the framework contract, so as to update our records.

The Commission advises the BWI, for future procurement process that the evaluation for contract packages
that are divided in lots, should have one consolidated Bid Evaluation Report.

The Public Procurement & Concessions Commission admonishes and deems it a priority that you remain
primarily in compliance with the PPCA, 2010, as we jointly aspire to achieve transparency, accountability,
fairness equality and ultimately public confidence in our procurement and concessions processes
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